South Abington Elementary School December 2022 Newsletter



Important Dates

December 5th

PBIS Blowout

December 13th

McTeacher's Night (4:00-7:00 PM Clarks Summit McDonalds)

December 19th

PTA Sponsored Event (during the school day for students)

December 22nd

Full day of school for students; winter holiday parties (1:45-2:30 PM)

- **December 23rd January 2nd**No school for students—Winter break School resumes on Tuesday, January 3rd

Art announcement from Mrs. DeRenzis...

Artist of the Month for students in 2nd-4th:

Louise Nevelson





Contact Information

Prin<u>cipal</u>:

Mrs. Kelly Coyne

Email: coynek@ahsd.org

Main Office Secretary:

Mrs. Noemi Kover

Email: kovern@ahsd.org

School Phone Number & Fax:

570.585.2100 (phone) 570.585.2112 (fax)



Important Information & Reminders

- Report card conferences will be held on Monday, November 28th (1:00-8:00 PM) and on Tuesday, November 29th (12:00-3:30 PM). *Additional Kindergarten conferences may be scheduled on Wednesday, November 30th.
- **UPCOMING KINDERGARTEN SCHEDULE CHANGE:** just a friendly reminder that there is no PM Kindergarten on Wednesday, November 23rd. Also, because of the early dismissal on Tuesday, November 29th, there is no school for AM Kindergarten. PM kindergarten will report during the morning session (8:30-11:20) on November 29th.
- If your child buys a school lunch and/or wants to purchase ice cream on ice cream Fridays, please be sure his/her lunch account has proper funding. You may add funds using www.schoolcafe.com or by sending funds directly to the school. If you send funds directly to the school, please ensure the check or money order is made payable to "Abington Heights Hot Lunch Fund" and includes vour child's name and school ID.
- With a shift toward winter weather, please be sure your child dresses appropriately for outdoor recess.
- We are kindly asking that all students arrive to school no later than 8:30 AM. As per our school handbook, the doors open at 8:20 AM, and the school day officially begins at 8:30 AM. Arrival after the front doors are closed is considered a late arrival. Students who arrive after the front doors are closed must be signed-in by a parent or guardian.
- A written parent/guardian or doctor note must be provided when a student returns from an absence. This note must be received by the school within 3 days of the student's return to school.
- If you are interested in volunteering at the school during the school day, you must complete the volunteer packet and submit all required clearances to Mrs. Kover. Volunteer information is available on the District website.

